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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings, ASSP Colleagues –

Our ASSP Chapter Recognition and Awards meeting was a truly special event. 

Congratulations again to our longtime service members, our talented students who

received $ 1000 scholarships to help with their educational pursuits, and to our Chapter

and Region Safety Professionals of the Year.  It felt great getting back together at AGC

and we’ll do it again this month on June 18th.  For those of you who may not be able to

attend, we will offer the meeting via Zoom, too.  Our topic will be Excavation Safety, and

I hope you’ll be able to be with us.

Last month, elections were held at the Chapter level and within a couple of our

Sections.  Congratulations and Welcome to our new ASSP leadership heading into our

2021-22 activity year:

Alabama Chapter

Paul Thurber, President

Darren Alexander, Vice President

Vincent Scott, Secretary

Allyn Holladay, Treasurer

Bob Fitzgerald, Delegate



Greg Blake, Delegate

Matt Hollub, Past President

Auburn-Montgomery Section

Tina Arthur Williamson, Chair

Jessica Covington, Secretary-Treasurer

Tuscaloosa-West Alabama Section

Tom Ten Eyck, Chair

Jon Miller, Secretary-Treasurer

I wish to express my appreciation to the Chapter Executive Committee for all the great

work and support they’ve given in support of our mission.  To the members of the

Alabama Chapter, I cannot thank you enough for your continued support.  It’s been an

honor and a privilege to serve as President for the Alabama Chapter and I thank you for

affording me with that opportunity.  We’ve got a talented and dedicated group of leaders

ready to step up and serve and I hope you’ll continue to be right in there with us –

elevating our Alabama Chapter to help meet the safety and health needs of a rapidly

changing world ahead. 

Warmest regards,

Matt Hollub, CIH, CSP

JUNE CHAPTER MEETING INVITATION

June Chapter Meeting

When:    Friday, June 18th from 11:30 AM – 1:00 PM

Where:   Alabama AGC Office

               5000 Grantswood Rd Ste 100, Irondale, AL 35210

TOPIC: Excavation and Trench Safety - Presented by Jean Wisdom, Safety
Consultant for UA SafeState

This will be a hybrid meeting, offered in person and via ZOOM Meetings.  We will

have lunches available for the first 25 attending in person.

 

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN22x96232&id=YN22x96232&q=Associated+General+Contractors&name=Associated+General+Contractors&cp=33.52997970581055%7e-86.65714263916016&ppois=33.52997970581055_-86.65714263916016_Associated+General+Contractors


Register in advance for the ZOOM Meeting: 

https://uasystem.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMtf-qrqzMjGt2pQzJFKTj7ZTnkXEpRY1Xl

[uasystem.zoom.us]

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about

joining the meeting.

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members in June

Logan Castleberry
Rodney Wade
Shantinique Hendricks
William Pilczuk
Anjaneya Bandekar
Larua Pugh
Savannah Maples
Amanda Sheets

Long Service Recognition - June Anniversaries

Myra Forrest, 30 years
Andrew Fischer, 25 years
Tracy Rouse, 25 years
Kelly Rolen, 22 years
Ernest Hughes, 22 years
Jessica Covington, 21 years
Richard Lowery, 19 years
Gary McGough, 10 years

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.
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